
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH ACTIVITY 

Mon 18th  Last Swim Elm Class 

Wed 20th  Easter Bonnet Parade 9.10am followed 
by service in church 9.30am 

Fri 22nd Celebration Assembly 
pm Malvern Course Director talking to 
Oak children followed by meeting with 
parents Break up for Easter 

Sat 23rd PTA – Easter Egg Hunt 

EASTER BREAK 25TH MARCH – 5TH APRIL 

APRIL ACTIVITY 

Wed 10th  Oak Class to Malvern 

Fri 12th  Oak Class return  
Celebration Assembly 

Thurs 18th  Oak Class Swimming Gala 

Fri 19th  Celebration Assembly 

Mon 22nd  YR 1st Swim 

Thurs 25th  Elm Class Cricket Festival 

Fri 26th  Non-Uniform in exchange for chocolates  
Oak Class Football Tournament 

Mon 29th  YR 2nd Swim 

MAY ACTIVITY 

Thurs 2nd Pre School Taster session 10-11am 

Fri 3rd  Celebration Assembly 

Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 

Fri 10th  Celebration Assembly 

Sat 11th  PTA – Bingo Evening 

Mon 13th  YR 3rd Swim 

Fri 17th  Y4 Bikeability 
Celebration Assembly 

Mon 20th  YR 4th Swim & Health and Fitness Week 

Tues 21st  Sports Day  

Wed 22nd  Maple Class visit to Sandfield Farm 

Thurs 23rd Reserve Sports Day 

Fri 24th  Celebration Assembly 
Break up for Half Term 
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Diary Dates 
John 10:10 

Jesus promised, “I came 
that you may have life and 

have it to the full.” 
Willow 

 
Ash 

 
Oak 

 
 

Happy Birthday to Steven   
 

9 years old today 
 

 
 

Fladbury’s Got Talent for Red Nose 
Day 

Our Fladbury’s Got Talent for Red Nose 
Day was brilliant and we were 
thoroughly entertained with Gymnastic 
and Karate moves, miming, yoga, 
poetry recitals, singing, hula hooping, 
skate boarding, a science experiment 
and some very funny jokes.  Every child 
who took part did so with such 
confidence and a smile; and all were 
awarded a little something for taking 
part.  It was incredibly difficult to choose 
the class winners but this year they 
are…. 

Jace – for his hula hooping 
Myla and Rosie – for singing the school 

song so beautifully 
Stanley – for his very funny jokes 

Bethany – for demonstrating how to 
make a larva lamp. 

Well done everyone 

PE Kit – a little reminder that 
our PE kit is navy blue shorts 
and t-shirt.  Please can you 
ensure your child has the 
correct kit? 
Medical Forms – there are still 
some families yet to return their 
medical and dietary forms for 
Malvern.  These need to be 
returned asap. 

Have you seen the new planters 
at the front of school? These were 
planted up by the children during 
Gardening Club, and what a good 
job they did as if you compare 
them to these photos you can see 
they are already growing. Well 
done Gardening Club members. 


